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March 1, 2010 

Jerry Ruble 
Chairman 
North Shelby Water Company 
P. 0. Box 97 
Bagdad, KY 40003 

RE: Case No. 2010-00084 
North Shelby Water Company 

The Commission staff has reviewed your application in the above case and finds that it 
meets the minimum filing requirements. Enclosed please find a stamped filed copy of the first 
page of your filing. This case has been docketed and will be processed as expeditiously as 
possible. 

If you need further assistance, please contact my staff at 502/564-3940. 

Since re1 y , 

~ b 6 2 b L d L  

Linda Faulkner 
Filings Division Director 

JD/ke 
Enclosure 

Krntu dylJ n brid le d Spir kcom 



February 22, 2010 

Coininonwealth of Kentucky 
Pub1 i c Service C om ni iss i on 
Jeff Deroueii, Executive Director 
PO Box 615 

North Shelby Water Company 

Bagdad, KU 40003 
P o  Box 97 

502-947-8942 

FEW 2 4  2040 
F ra n It fort, I<Y 4 0 6 0 1 

RE: Purchase Water Adjustment Request / Refund Adjustment 

Dear Sirs: 

North Shelby Water Company is requesting to adjust the company’s rates to cover the recent 
decrease imposed by one of our  suppliers. The Frankfort Plant Board has decreased the rate they 
charged LIS by $0.1.18/1000 gallons per Coinmission Order i n  Case No. 2008-00250 dated April 6, 
2009. A s  required by 807 KAR 5:001 and 807 KAR 5:068, we have attached 10  copies of the 
application including the PWA form and our revised tariff sheets. It is our understanding that 807 
KAR 5:068, Section 5, only applies to an increase i n  rates, and therefore, it is not necessary for us to 
provide our customers notice of the decrease. 

We are also requesting to refund to our customers the $5361.69 refunded to us by the Frankfort 
Plant Board on the April 2010 billings at  the rate of $0.16/1000 gallons. I n  order to calculate the 
refund, we have estimated our March 2010 sales to be 32,172,100, which was the amount sold i n  
March 2009. We believe that we will have similar sales during March 2010 as we did in March 
2009. 

If there are any questions, please contact the North Shelby Water Company. 

Jerry Ruble 
Chairman 

Attachments 


